
December 24, 1958 

Mr, 8. M, Bloch 

The Soncino Press Ltd. 
5 Museum House 
Museum Street 
London, W.C.I. England 

Dear Mr. Bloch: 

Thank you for your kind wishes and noble sentiments regarding my 
appointment here as Associate Rabbi. 

I am awaiting the arrival of the copies of Dr, Epstien's book, and 
also wish to thank you for the discount. Incidentally, I would like to 
see a book of this kind attain wider distribution amongst non-Orthodex 
youngsters too, I feel it might be adviseble for you to send a copy to 
the New York Board of Mducation, where the decision might well. be made 
to include the book on the approved list for High School Library purchases. 
The address is: 

Bureau of Bibraries 
Board of Education 
110 Livingston Street 
Brooklyn 1, N.Y. 

I thank you too for remembering TRADITION to Dr. Epstien. I 
certainly hope he will honor us with a literary contribution. 

The set of SONCINO books of THE BIBLE, which you intend to donate 
to the Hebrew School should be embossed as follows: 

To The Jewish Center 
Hebrew School 

From S. M,. Bloch, 
Soncino Press Ltd, 

May I inform you that you do in fact know the Principal personally. 
The undersigned, in his capacity as Associcte Rabbi, has assumed educational 
duties as well. 

Sincerely, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm


